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UPDATE: Motorcycle Crash Claims Life of 24-Year-Old  
 
On Thursday evening, just before 6:00 p.m., Visalia PD officers responded to a collision involving a 
vehicle and a motorcycle at Walnut Avenue and Demaree Street. Officers discovered a 24-year-old 
motorcyclist was traveling east on Walnut Avenue when he collided with a vehicle exiting a parking 
lot. 
 
The motorcyclist was transported to Kaweah Health, where he later died from his injuries. 
 
The Visalia Police Department's Traffic Unit is investigating the collision. At this time, drugs and 
alcohol do not appear to be factors.  
 
Anyone with information is urged to contact the Visalia Police Department Traffic Unit at 559-713-
4175. 
 
 
**ORIGINAL RELEASE** 
 
HAPPENING NOW: Vehicle vs. Motorcycle Crash Closes Walnut Avenue  
 
Just before 6:00 p.m., Visalia PD officers responded to a collision involving a vehicle and a motorcycle 
at Walnut Avenue and Demaree Street. 
 
The scene remains active, and both east and westbound lanes of Walnut Avenue, between Demaree 
and Royal Oaks Drive, are currently closed. 
 
PLEASE AVOID THE AREA. 
 
Further updates will be provided as more information becomes available. 
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